



April 14, 2015

Steve Lewis
City Manager
City of Norman
PO Box 370
Norman OK 73070-0370

Re: 2015-2016 OML Service Fees

Dear City Manager Lewis:

This is the time of year many municipalities are preparing their 2015-2016 budgets. With this in mind, the Oklahoma Municipal League (OML) would like to share with you what your membership dues/service fees will be for the upcoming fiscal year. We respectfully ask the City of Norman to budget \$ 65,000.00 for your OML membership dues/service fees for fiscal year 15-16. Please feel free to pay from this letter or from the official invoice that will be mailed to you in June 2015.

OML is the organization that since 1913 has provided services and advocacy to Oklahoma cities and towns. We are proud to currently represent over 450 Oklahoma municipalities and realize that the number one ingredient for success at the legislature and state agencies is a united collective municipal voice. This has been an unusually challenging year legislatively with many threats on local control. It is more important than ever that we continue to stand together. We value your membership in OML and want to be your "go to" source when you need assistance with the multitude of issues you face each day at city hall.

Please visit our web-site at www.oml.org where you will find a wealth of valuable information. You can also check out upcoming training and educational opportunities, register and pay for workshops on-line, purchase OML publications, and much more from our website.

The OML Board and staff respect and value your dedication to making your community a better place to live, play, and raise your families. It is our pleasure to support you in any way we can. Please feel free to contact us anytime we can be of assistance---we are only a phone call or e-mail away. Remember, OML is your organization and we are here to serve you!

Respectfully,

Carolyn Stager

Carolyne Stager

Executive

Director